From: Sarah Armstrong <Sarah.Armstrong@midwestern.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 15 October 2019 9:42 AM

To: Tim Collins <timothy.collins@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: PP_2018_MIDWR_001_02 - seeking an alteration of gateway determination - Growee and Schedule 5

Hello Tim,

Reference is made to the Planning Proposal PP_2018_MIDWR_001_02 Growee and heritage items. The current
Gateway Determination requires Council to complete the Planning Proposal by 18 October 2019.

Council has received a draft LEP from Parliamentary Counsel’s Office, however progress has been delayed due to GIS
resourcing in prepared the accompanying maps. Accordingly, Council is seeking a 3 month time extension to Gateway
Determination PP_2018_MIDWR_001_02 to finalise the Planning Proposal.

Please contact me if you require any clarification.

Kind regards,
Sarah

Sarah Armstrong

Manager, Strategic Planning (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday)
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